
NORMAN W. GEORGE 
2517 Laurel Lane 
Plano, Texas 75074 

29 April, 1994 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I've just completed Case Ooen, and I must say it is a breath of 
fresh air in an atmospehere stagnated by the smell of the "Little 
Wall Street Lawyer" Posner!-  Once again, those of us seeking the 
truth owe you an imense debt. 
Your comments on revisionist history were also right on the mark. 
I'm sure you read the enclosed article already. It only echoes 
the comments you have made. 
I'm currently working on some computer enhancements of the backyard 
photos, particularly Warren Commison's 133A. It's been done to death, 
but I've found some most interesting features concerning the hands. 
Well, one more look can't hurt, huh? 
We, of the Dallas Research community will deeply miss Larry Howard. 
Mr. Howard was always a willing source of information and sounding 
board for any theories. 

Mr. Weisberg, I have a question: You commented on the fact thA 
there is a record that Oswald had a Top Secret, Crypto Security 
Clearance. All I have read has indicated only a "confidential" 
clearance, the lowest of all security clearances. Can you shed 
any light on these new facts for me? 
Also I'm looking for your Never Again, has it been published yet? 
Thanks again for all your good work. 

44k1-2,_ 
Norman 


